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Chemistry Magic

In Higher  Chemistry last week, pupils were 

learning how an aldehyde is oxidised to an acid, 

using something called Tollen’s Agent. It 

contains silver ions which are converted to 

silver atoms. This is how some mirrors are 

made.



Yes, Sir. I Can Boogie

Following last week’s Scottish football 

news, some of  our SFA Performance 

School pupils spent some time re-enacting 

the penalty shoot-out!



Your Budget Ideas

Thank you to all pupils who responded to the survey in PSE from the Grange 

Parent Council. They always love hear pupils’ decisions about how their 

fundraising money should be spent. Miss MacKinnon will take all your ideas to 

tomorrow night’s Parent Council meeting and will let you know what they’re 

buying you!



Thank you

Thank you to everyone who took note of  the message in last week’s bulletin 

about keeping up standards of  behaviour and manners. A quick reminder: we 

spoke about swearing; following instructions; staying in classes instead of  

wandering; and speaking to each other in a kind tone including “please” and 

“thank you”. 

There has been some improvement – well done. That will make relationships 

feel nice and the atmosphere of  the school calm. It’s so important not to let 

that slip. However, these standards need to be shown in the community too…



Message from PC McPike:

The manager of  the Spar shop has been in contact in relation to some Grange 

pupils being cheeky, refusing to wear masks and not following staff  instructions 

about the numbers allowed in the shop at one time. There is also some 

suspicion of  shoplifting which is being investigated by the police, supported by 

images. 

If  there are repeat offenders of  this type of  behaviour, they will be barred 

from the shop and PC McPike will make contact with your parents/carers.



Thank you

Having addressed that, we must 

acknowledge the hundreds of  you 

who come to school day in, day out, 

and are wonderfully respectful and 

kind. 

We see you! Thank you. 



Learning from Home

Remember that if  you are self-isolating (but 

not unwell) all the information you need to 

be able to keep up with your learning is on 

the school app and the school website. 



Face Coverings 

As ever, please remember that unless you are exempt, you must wear your face 

covering in the corridors, stairwells, The Street and the Assembly Hall. At 

lunchtime, once you have finished eating, please put your face covering back 

on. Thank you. 

#StickWithItEastAyrshire



Love is…

Thanks to everyone who has been taking 

part in East Ayrshire Council’s ‘Love 

is…’ campaign. As our community 

moves into Tier 4, the ‘Love is…’ 

campaign is designed to remind us all to 

take care of  ourselves and others, to stay 

positive, and to keep the faith that we will 

get through Covid together. 

#StickWithItEastAyrshire



Have a great week, Grange


